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Warning! Gasoline engines produce dangerous levels of carbon monoxide that will pass through this product.
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Unless otherwise specified, Centek warrants its products for a period of five years 
from the date of original sale. This limited warranty is in lieu of all other expressed or 
implied warranties such as warranty of merchantability or fitness for a particular use 
or the results or effects of such use. Centek’s liability is limited to the replacement 
or repair of the Products and such liability will not exceed the original purchase 
price. A full copy of all the terms and conditions of Centek’s warranty is available 
online at www.centekmarine.com/warranty or will be furnished upon request.

VERNATONETM, VERNALIFTTM and 
MARLIN EXHAUST MUFFLERS

Centek’s Vernatone™,Vernalift™, and Marlin series exhaust mufflers are designed for long-lasting and maintenance-free 
operation. The high-temperature fiberglass is impervious to the effects of salt water and hydrocarbon emissions, so there 
is no recommended replacement schedule whatsoever.

No cleaning of the units is required, inside or out. Soot buildup on the inside of the units naturally flushes through during 
engine operation. Should the outside of the units wish to be cleaned, the painted finish may be susceptible to damage 
from strong solvents, but the corrosion-resistant fiberglass is not.

All Centek mufflers that are not self-draining are equipped with a stainless steel drain plug. This drain plug is for removing 
water from the muffler for winterizing. If you don’t know if your muffler is self-draining, simply see if there is a stainless steel 
drain plug near the bottom of the unit.

If the engine experiences an over-temperature condition, a backfire, or if there is a loss of cooling water flow, the muffler 
should be inspected for damage. If, during engine operation, there are any leaks, either water or exhaust fumes, the 
muffler must be replaced. If the muffler is seriously discolored, it experienced an over-temperature condition and should 
be replaced.

Please call our support line if we may
assist you in any way. (229) 228-7653


